
 

 

Newsletter:  02 20 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
Well done to Sophie Burridge and Zoe Boast for passing 
their Wild Tribe ‘Safety Assessment’ this week. The 
assessor was very impressed by the contents of their 
folders and the standard of their work with the children. We 
are so thrilled that we can offer the wonderful opportunities, 
that their Wild Life Training can bring to the school.  
 
Well done to all the children who represented Bratton 
Fleming in the ‘Devon Schools Ability Games’ on 
Wednesday. They took part in a variety of sports including 
wheelchair basketball, laser shooting & archery, they 
all performed amazingly! They should be very proud of 
themselves. 
 

 At the recent PTA meeting it was agreed to donate over 
£2000.00 for much needed crucial resources. We are so 
very grateful to the PTA for their hard work and 
commitment. Please support their next fundraiser a cake 
stall, next Thursday 13th after school. 
 
FACEBOOK PAGE: 
School staff use our Bratton Fleming Facebook page as a 
regular way to communicate information, messages, trip, 
visits etc. to parents, carers and friends of Bratton Fleming 
school. We often share messages and photos. Please 
regularly check the Facebook page as we find more people 
check Facebook than they do the website. If we have to 
close for bad weather, this is a place we would announce 
what is happening with the school. 

Many thanks for your support 

Notices 

Residential Skern Lodge a meeting will be held next 

Friday 14th February in school from 3.30 – 4.30pm, for 

parents whose child will be attending the forthcoming 

residential to Skern Lodge.  A reminder that all payments 

must be made by February 10th 2020. 

Dance Club We still have places available on our after 

school dance club, that Mrs Tibble will be running on 

Wednesdays (3.15 – 4.15pm), starting 4
th
 March. This club 

will be open to Year 2 and above, maximum numbers 20. 

Please sign up in the school office. This club will continue 

in the Summer term, leading to an informal performance of 

songs from ‘Cats’ in the second half of term. This will be 

part of a bigger project involving the whole of Year 6 post 

KS2 tests. 

Certificates  

 

In our assembly this week certificates 

were awarded to:  

Blake Robins, Frank Gridley,                     

Molly Brown, Lilly Marshall,                                                                                                       

Riley Kift, Isla Fontoura-Ellison,                         

James Rawlinson, Eve Langdon,            

Kaiden Williams, Noah Gibson 

 

Well done to you all we are very proud 

of you.  

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

Fenn Foster,  

Thomas Robins 

 

 

Notices 

Jaydon Lindo has lost one of his black size 7 
wellie boots and Blake Robins has also lost a 
size 6 black wellie. Please can you check that 
your child has not taken them home by      
mistake. 
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      Dates for your Diary 

 

14th February 2020   Skern Lodge Parent’s meeting 3.30 to 4.30pm 

17th - 21st February 2020 Half Term 

27th February 2020   ‘Chance to Shine’ cricket coaching sessions commence 

9th to 13th March   Parent Conference week 

10th March 2020   NSPCC visit  for KS1 & 2, Yr. 5&6 Workshop 

16th March 2020   Nick Butter to visit 

18th to 20th March 2020  Year 3&4 Residential to Skern Lodge 

27th March 2020   Last day of term 

14th April 2020   Summer Term begins 

FRIDAY 8
th

 MAY 2020  Spring Bank Holiday 

11th to 15th May 2020  KS2 Sats week 

18th to 22nd May 2020  KS1 Sats week 

        25th to 29th May 2020 Half Term 

8th to 12th  June 2020  Year 1 Phonics Check 

8th to 26th June 2020  Year 4 Multiplication Check 

17th July 2020    Last Day of term 



PRE-SCHOOL 
What a busy week we’ve had! The weather has been kind to us so we have spent a lot of time outside   
exploring the mini woods; looking for bugs, balancing on logs and making delicious food and drink in the 
mud kitchen. We have been looking at shapes this week and the children have been keen to join in looking 
for matching shapes around the setting. This week is Children’s Mental Health week so we have been    
focusing on this, completing our usual yoga and mindfulness time towards the end of the day. The children 
have been calm and really listened to the different types of feelings we may have and how we can help our 
friends if they are not feeling very happy.  
Recruitment Please see attached advert for vacancy of Play Assistant and Bank/Supply Staff 
 
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children were certainly working on their social skills this week by playing together, lots of busy fingers! 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and  
toddlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along. For 
further information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB 
Bar meals available every Friday 5pm-9pm eat in or takeaway, also Happy Hour from 5-7pm 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Saturday 8th February - Six Nations Rugby - Scotland v England Bar open 4.30pm 
Sunday 23rd February - Six Nations Rugby - England v Ireland Bar open 2.30pm 
Saturday 7th March - Six Nations Rugby - England v Wales Bar open 4.30pm 
Saturday 14th March - Six Nations Rugby - Italy v England Bar open 4.30pm 
 
Saturday 21st March - Bratton 6 Hour Time Challenge 10am-4pm raising funds for London Marathon: The 
Children's Society        £12 per adult    £7 per under 16   Solo or team entries accepted. How many miles 
can you run in 6 hours? 0.5mile or 1.5mile laps to choose from.  Pre-Register via EVENTBRITE or register 
on the day.  Shower and changing facilities available, BAR & FOOD will be served in the Sports Club from 
midday. 
Saturday 28th March - The Garden Club Playing Live from 9pm 
Saturday 2nd May - Soulcraft "with special guest Jon Gilles on Sax" playing live from 9pm 
Saturday 13th June - KARAOKE Night with Devon Pro DJ 8pm-late 

Our P.T.A  
 
Cake Sale - Thursday 13th February 
There will be a cake sale straight after school next Thursday 13th February. It is Class Caen’s turn to 
provide the cakes this time but everyone is welcome to purchase them!  
 
Club 59 
There are still some numbers available.  Please let Jenny Baker know ASAP if you’d like to play.  A letter 
will be coming home soon to explain Club 59 in more detail!  
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  
 
After School Film Night 
Thursday 26th March 
£2 per child (includes squash and popcorn) 
Details to follow. 
 
Easter Egg Hunt 
Friday 10th April (Good Friday) 
3.00-5.00pm at BF Sports Club 
Details to follow. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

tel:01598%20710019


 

 

 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Table   
Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 5.30pm-11pm 
Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open earlier when sporting 
activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any number of under 16s) £10 
per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st November each year.  For further        
information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or Annie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's     
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
 
FRIDAY KLUB - open this Friday 7th February  6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck shop available we 
are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  further dates are:  7th Feb, 28th Feb, 13th 
March & 27th March 
  
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP -  we open again next Thursday 13th February meet regularly during 
term time on a Thursday evening 7.30pm-9pm. Subjects are variable, please contact Louise 
on 07758077089 email: brattonflemingartgroup@gmail.com for upto date information.  £7 a session with 
no obligation to attend weekly.  You can find us at the end of the Sports Club car park in the Kabin. 
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